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Craig, Sondra

From: Marge Peacock <peacockmarge@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 2, 2025 3:41 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Bubblers

 Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from peacockmarge@yahoo.com. Learn why this is 
important <hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon>   
  
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  
 
 
Please keep La Crosse’s old bubblers in place, and keep them running.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Margaret Peacock 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
<hƩps://gcc02.safelinks.protecƟon.outlook.com/?url=hƩps%3A%2F%2Fmail.onelink.me%2F107872968%3Fpid%3DnaƟveplacem
ent%26c%3DGlobal_AcquisiƟon_YMktg_315_Internal_EmailSignature%26af_sub1%3DAcquisiƟon%26af_sub2%3DGlobal_YMktg
%26af_sub3%3D%26af_sub4%3D100000604%26af_sub5%3DEmailSignature__StaƟc_%26af_ios_store_cpp%3D9d3a686e-218d-
4849-8298-
b480188dc8ac%26af_android_url%3DhƩps%253A%252F%252Fplay.google.com%252Fstore%252Fapps%252Fdetails%253Fid%25
3Dcom.yahoo.mobile.client.android.mail%2526lisƟng%253Demail_signature&data=05%7C02%7Ccraigs%40cityoflacrosse.org%7
Cbc457518bc814cc9d33c08ddd204eac5%7Cb9bc47de972a4482ad22b9c21b74e467%7C0%7C0%7C638897640774799354%7CU
nknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%
3D%3D%7C40000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rms0UwaYkDxn4xPLepJ912wlAnqiebk%2Bv1obvAGwgEU%3D&reserved=0>  
 


